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Subject: Record Request -  616 Winslow Dr,
 

 
Good Morning Arun,
 
I received your record request for 616 Winslow Dr.
 

 
For address 616 Winslow Dr., I have attached a file of the permit history. There are 3 expired permits. The homeowner would have to
call in and schedule those inspections to get them closed out. Also, I found no record of code violations or fines. For more information
on liens, summons, fines, and other fees you can contact:

https://outlook.office.com/mail/id/AAQkADY0NTM0NWViLTZkMTEtNGEyYS05Nzk0LTEzZTRjZjNjOTlkOQAQAJrl%2Bvut10Zlh4kwvhXdInQ%3D 1/1
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